
Babuyan, Puerto Princesa City 

August 15,2022
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The Regional Executive Director 

Department of Environment & Natural Resources 

MIMAROPA Region, L & S Building 

1515 Roxas Blvd, Ermita, Manila

Sir/Ma'am;

This has in connection to the attached xerox copy of memorandum 

dated July 23, 2007 of former RED Vicente S. Paragas, "re-cancelation of 

CLOA of Alan Tan Pe situated at Barangay Babuyan Puerto Princesa City," 

as this is the very same area where our CSC's were issued, in fact renewed.

Please bear with me if 1 have to send again a letter to your office 

relative to the above-mentioned memorandum as there seem to be no 

compliance or action taken thereon by the local DENR office in Palawan. 
Mr. Pe continued to assert that this area is titled to him when in fact, we as 

ISF beneficiaries are in actual occupation/possession and continue to 

develop our respective areas in compliance to the stewardship agreement. 
We are deeply confused how Mr. Pe was able to have this timberland area 

titled to him or his predecessors. Perhaps your office can project or 

determine the veracity of this fact.

May we therefore request an immediate investigation so that 

appropriate steps can be taken to diffuse tension in this area.

Maraming salamat po!

Very truly yours, 
^Fd^a 

President-ISF Beneficiary




